[image: image1.png]Nz Of
& Sheffield.





[image: image2.png]NHS

Rotherham Doncaster

and South Humber
NHS Foundation Trust




[image: image3.png]





UpLifting the occupational well-being of NHS staff: 

A Randomised Controlled Trial
Working in health care can be emotionally draining and stressful. The COVID-19 crisis has presented huge challenges for NHS workers, significantly increasing the risk of occupational burnout.

This clinical trial will provide NHS workers with easy access to interventions designed to reduce occupational burnout and improve their well-being. NHS workers will participate in six video-based group workshops, and they will have access to accompanying online resources including videos, worksheets and self-help tools.
The study is expected to be launched in July 2020.
Who can participate?
Staff working in participating NHS Trusts can volunteer to get involved. The study is open to staff doing direct work with patients; including medics, nurses, allied health professionals, receptionists and administrators.
What will happen if I agree to participate?
Participants will initially be asked to complete an online survey (10 minutes) gathering anonymized information about their well-being, burnout and known risk factors. They will then be randomly assigned to one of two groups (Group1 or Group2) and will be provided access to the UpLift App, which they can access online or through a smartphone App. Using this App, they will have access to instructions on how to register onto a group workshop. They will then participate in the workshop via Microsoft Teams, at a fixed day and time each week (1 hr), during six weeks. After the end of each session, participants will have access to videos and self-help materials linked to that week’s session. Participants in Group1 will access resources based on cognitive behavioural therapy, and participants in Group2 will access resources based on the occupational health literature. Participants in both groups will complete brief surveys using the UpLift App three times after the start of the workshops (once every 3 weeks, and then 6 months later). The research team will use this information to compare the effects of both types of interventions overall and for participants with specific risk factors. 
Who is funding and who is running the study?
The study is jointly funded by MindLife UK (technology industry partner) and RDaSH NHS Foundation Trust. Implementation is led by the RDaSH Centre for Psychological Research, which is a collaboration between RDaSH and The University of Sheffield. The Chief Investigator is Dr Jaime Delgadillo, and the Trial Manager is Dr Victoria Laker. We are working with clinical psychologists, psychological well-being practitioners and psychological research assistants to design and deliver interventions.
Staff interested in being involved can contact our team via email to receive further information. 

Please ensure you type “UpLift Trial” in the subject title of your email, to make sure we can reply quickly.

RDaSH Centre for Psychological Research
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Email: rdash.groundedresearch@nhs.net


